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April 28 , 1966 

Dr. J ohn A. Hannah, President 
Michigan State University 
East Lansing, Michigan 

Dear Dr. Hannah: 

The faculty members who have been a.t Michigan State University 
over a period of time, working their way through various 
academic ranks and administrative assignments frequently are 
silent on such matters as the one the university has faced 
recently. This silence should not be construed to mean that 
we are not interested in our university and i ts posture in 
the academic community. 

We have no reason to question the integrity of the academic 
and administrative leadership of our university. 

James Don Edwards 
Professor and Chairman 
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May 3, 1966 

i' 
I\ 

Deart Don: 
' 

Thank you very much for your kind note of 
the 28th. It is appreciated. 

Professor J. Don Edwards 
Department of Accounting and 

Financial Administration 
Eppley Center 

h 

Sincerely, 

. President 
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